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104 WELLINGTON STREET,
Ottawa,

January 26, 1928.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.3. ,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
Montreal, Quebec.
Dear Sir Arthur:

I have yours of the 19th instant and 
note your comment re the medals presented by the 
national Executive in connection .vith the History 
contest in McGill University. In reply I may 
say that whatever yourself and Faculty agree to 
v/ill be absolutely acceptable to the national 
Executive. If you decide to re-open the contest 
the subjects suggested by you would seem to be 
ve^y^appropriate. You may rest assured that while 
the Executive prefer to have the medalrwon by 
student*any disposition that your Faculty may maKe 
of them v/ill be satisfactory here.

Yours sincerely,

G.G. Cowan 
Honorary Secretary.
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